
THE TOWN OF WESTPORT CONNECTICUT
And 
THE WESTPORT LIBRARY

NOTICE TO BIDDERS

BID NUMBER 19-956T
Sealed bids for the purchase of HPE 3PAR STORAGE EQUIPMENT, SOFTWARE, AND INSTALLATION FOR THE TOWN OF WESTPORT AND THE WESTPORT LIBRARY will be received by the Town of Westport until 11:00 A.M. EST, TUESDAY MARCH 26, 2019 per the "Notice to Bidders" attached.  No bids will be received after the said hour.

	The bid opening will take place in a TOWN HALL CONFERENCE ROOM IMMEDIATELY THEREAFTER.

	Copies of the bid documents and information may be obtained by downloading said documents directly from the Town of Westport’s website www.westportct.gov.

	All bids are to be addressed to The Town of Westport, Finance Department – Room 313, Town Hall - 110 Myrtle Avenue, Westport, Connecticut 06880 in a sealed envelope which is clearly marked:

BID 19-956T HPE 3PAR STORAGE EQUIPMENT, SOFTWARE, AND INSTALLATION FOR THE TOWN OF WESTPORT AND THE WESTPORT LIBRARY 

The Town of Westport reserves the right to waive any defects and informality in the bidding, or in any bid to reject any or all bids for any reason whatsoever and to accept that bid deemed to be in the best interest of the towns.

		Richard P. Kotchko
	                                                                                            Purchasing Officer
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